
FINANCING CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS

A $9.8 million tender to 
construct the water treatment 
plant was awarded to Stirloch 
Pty Ltd in February 2017.

The project is supported 
by:
an Australian Government 
allocation of $9.43 million 
under the National 
Stronger Regions Fund 

and 

a NSW Government 
allocation of $2.47 million 
under the Restart NSW 
program.

Project value:  
$34.6 million
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